THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON

NOV 25 1944

Dear iarriner:

I have just read your address at the
meeting of the National Industriali Conference
Board and think it is an excelient job.

Congratulations,

Sincerely,

Mr. garriner S. sccles,
Chairman, Board ol Governors of
the pFederal 3Reserve System,

Washington, U. C.
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November 30, 1944.

Dear Henry:

Your thought fulness in sending me your
note of November <8 in regard to my talk oefore
the Natlional Industrial Lonference Board is partic-
ularly gratifying. 1 just wanted to send you this
line to let you know how much I appreciated it.

Sincerely yours,

Honorable Henry sorgenthau, dr.,
Secretary of the Treasury,
hashingten 25, D. Ce





